Vallejo Marina
Incident Report

Date:

April 2, 2009
Reported By:
Jim Bulger
Subject:
Vandalism 
Location: 
Storage Shed 8
______________________________________________________________________________

Customer reported his storage shed had been broken into. He estimated about $10,000 worth of equipment was taken.
He wanted us to know that it had been broken into last September and he asked to have marina maintenance repair it to prevent it from being broken into again. He stated that obviously it wasn’t repaired well enough because it did happen again.

